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       August 16, 2023 

Hello Friend of the Symphony, 

The Kokomo Symphonic Society is excited to announce the Kokomo 
Symphony Orchestra’s 51st season for 2024-2025!  We have 
developed our season to be a unique experience with exciting themes 
performed by our professional musicians. We encourage you and the 
community to attend the concerts and appreciate the performances as we 
do. Our first concert of the season will be in the October timeframe.  We 
are looking forward to the new season of four concerts.  See the attached 
listing of our full season. 

For our 2024-2025 season, we will be developing a new program 
book. Our goal is to provide an effective method for local businesses to 
share their information with the community. The program book will be 
distributed at all our adult and youth events. In addition, our book hits a 
larger audience through arts events and organizations with our 
partnerships. Our program book will touch numerous people. We hope you 
will join us in promoting your business to the community and be a part of 
our new season!  To continue to provide the unique sounds of the 
symphony to the Kokomo community, we need the support of local 
businesses as well as individual contributors just like you.   

I have attached a program ad form for your review. I have also included 
our projected season list of events.  If you would like to contact me, please 
call 765-236-0251 or send email to kokomosymphony@sbcglobal.net.   

Exciting news for summer! Ready for the piano “men?”  The KSO is 
partnering with the city in the summer concert series in the park.  The KSO 
will back-up “The Piano Men: Generations” a   tribute of Bill Joel and 
Elton John music.  This amazing free concert will be in Foster Park on 
August 10th at 8pm.  

We appreciate your support of the symphony and are looking forward 
to receiving your advertisement for our next season’s program book. 

Thank you so much! 

Kind Regards, 

Jennifer Rollins 
Director of Development 
Kokomo Symphonic Society, Inc. 
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